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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Children and Parents, 

We have come to the end of a very busy week and an exciting and 
productive year; I am sure that everyone is looking forward to a very well-
earned break. 

At this time of year, we have to say goodbye to some of our children and 
families. We all wish you the best as you embark on pastures new. Step out 
with confidence and take new opportunities in your stride remembering that 
you are always part of our St Mary’s family and we are very proud of you. 
 

Today we said goodbye to Mr Flanagan who is moving on to new ventures. 

We thank him for his services for sport and wish him every success. 

Mrs Webb starts her maternity leave at the end of term. We send our best 

wishes and we look forward to hearing some exciting news soon.  

Thank you to the PTA. They continue to have such an energetic drive 
working tirelessly for the good of the pupils. This year they have organised 
events including Freeze pop Fridays and an activity day for our Year 6 
Leavers; which have all been a tremendous success.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their 

commitment, drive and contributions throughout the year. I am privileged to 

have such a wonderful team here and we are all looking forward to working 

with your fantastic children next year. 

On behalf of all of us at St Mary’s, I would like to wish you and your families 
a wonderful and restful summer. 
 
The children will return on Thursday 2nd September 

   Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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The year 6 children sent their hopes and dreams skywards in our 

annual ‘balloon send off’.  

Term Dates 

              Year 6 Funday 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

              Goodbye and Good Luck Year 6 

        

               Balloon Lift Off 

 

 

House Winners  
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Congratulations to ‘Knock’ 

winners of this year’s 

House competition. Our 

House Captain proudly 

awarded with the trophy. 

Well done everyone. 

 

 

 

Huge Thank You to our PTFA for 

organising a fun day for Year 6 pupils, 

they enjoyed pizza and a bouncy 

castle. Thank you all. 

 

 

 

Olivia by Year 6  
The children have had a wonderful time 

learning lots of scenes from the musical 

‘Olivia’ a link will be sent to Year 6 

parents.  

 


